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[Columbus]—East Central District Health Department (ECDHD) has confirmed a sixth COVID-19 related 

death within its jurisdiction, in Platte County. The deceased was a female, in her 70s, with underlying 

health conditions. The family reported that the deceased had fully recovered from symptoms of COVID-

19 in early May.  Evidence suggests that while the deceased did have COVID-19, the death was the result 

of unrelated co-morbidities. 

 

### 

 

 

mailto:jmcclure@ecdhd.ne.gov

